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Principals Message 
 

Tena koutou katoa,  
 
A warm welcome to Jessgeet Brar, Zareen Sandhu, Maylin Potaka, Cage Milner, 
Laken Rogers and Brooke Mercer who have joined Greenpark School recently.  
 
It is a hard to believe we are almost at the end of term two and what a great term we 
have had. Congratulations to all of our learners with their efforts in our recent cross-
country. Perfect weather and excellent community support made the day a great 
celebration of all the hard work put in to preparing for the day. I would like to 
congratulate those children who qualified for West Cluster cross-country and wish 
them all the best.  
 
Last week we said farewell to a group of Taiwanese students from Khao Shong City. 
This was a great experience for our learners and I would like to thank those families 
who hosted these students.  
 
On Tuesday 12 June, we had a dance group perform at Baycourt for the annual 
Fresh Moves Dance Festival. The group performed a creative piece on their take of 
the theme 'Because'. This was an excellent opportunity for this group to perform on a 
big stage alongside a number of Tauranga schools. Their performance was excellent 
and the variety within the performance was a true reflection of the commitment Mrs 
Rhind and these learners have put in to rehearsing. Congratulations to all those 
involved and a huge thank you to Mrs Rhind for her efforts in preparing the group.  
 
With the cold, wet weather, we are having some parking and traffic issues. It is the 
nature of a school that has over 800 students. We ask for your patience and 
ensuring that you follow simple road rules and park in allocated spaces. We are in 
the process of establishing a walking school bus. If you are interested in taking 
advantage of this opportunity please register your details, please contact Sheree 
Ellis our Walking School Bus Coordinator on 021 515 912.  
 
Congratulations to Grayson Hill who was presented with his COPE Challenge Award 
this week at assembly. It was pleasing to share with Grayson how he contributes at 
home.  
 
NgǕ mihi 

Gareth Scholes  
Principal  
 



 

 
 

Greenpark Notices 
 

Lost Property : We ask that you please check that all your childrenôs uniforms are 
clearly named. We have volumes of lost property and while named items are being 
returned to students, we have so much more that are unnamed. Please remind 
students that their uniforms are thei r responsibility and they must look after them. 
Unnamed items will be washed and will be sold as second hand uniform.    
 
Pre Enrolments and Leavers : If you have or know of someone that has a pre -
schooler that would like to attend Greenpark School ï please ensure they have their 
name down on our pre enrolment list. Out of zone students will need to go through 
the ballot system, so if we have their name on our list we can ensure their name is 
placed in the appropriate ballot.  
If we have students that are planning to leave Greenpark at any time throughout the 
year, please let the office know as soon as possible.  
All this information helps us with our staff and class planning.  
With our Year 6 students we understand that a majority will be leaving at the end of 
the year to attend Tauranga Intermediate, however if your Year 6 student will be 
going to a different school please advise their class teachers or office as soon as you 
know.  
 
NZEI Teachers Meeting : On Wednesday 20 June at 1:30pm the teachers from 
Greenpark School will be attending the NZEI Te Riu Roa paid union meeting to 
discuss the Kua Te Wa ï Itôs Time campaign. The campaign aims to free teachers to 
teach and principals to lead, by getting the additional support and staff that schools 
need. Greenpark School will remain open and finish at 3.00pm.  
 
Information Update: A reminder to ensure that we have the correct information 

for your child in the school database. This includes emergency contact information, 

updated phone numbers, addresses, email addresses and persons listed for pick up.   

Congratulations to Grayson Hill on 
completing his COPE Challenge. 



 

Book Fair and Character Day : We will be having our annual Scholastic Book Fair 
in the school library from Monday 2 ï Thursday 5 July. Monday, Tuesday and 
Thursday will be 9am-3pm and Wednesday will be 8am-8pm.  On Friday 6 July we 
will have our Book Character Day where students can dress up as their favourite 
storybook character. We will have a special assembly and there will be prizes to be 
won! Parents/Caregivers and families are welcome to come along to these events.  
 
Tauranga Foodbank Appeal May: For the entire month of May, we collected 
items to help support and give back to our community. We would like to thank all 
those that helped us by giving so generously.  
 

 
 

Greenpark School Cultural Concert :  You are invited to attend our Greenpark 
Cultural Concert on Wednesday 27th June from 6-7pm in the school hall. 

Entry is free as this concert is a celebration of the arts and is an opportunity to share 
our learning. This is also a great opportunity for the children to perform in front of 
an audience. 

The groups performing will be:  

ß Recorder Group 

ß Ukulele Group 

ß Fresh Moves Dance Group 

ß Years 3 & 4 Aerobics Team  

ß Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 Choirs 

All welcome, we look forward to seeing you there.  

 

  

Some of our Outstanding Citizens with 
the items collected from our generous 
Greenpark Team. 
Left to Right: Mussy Palalagi-Kata, 
George Athy-Knibbs, aŀŘƛǎƻƴ hΩ.ǊƛŜƴΣ 
Royale Parata-Wilson & Desire Parata-
Wilson 



 

Mobile Phone Recycling : Greenpark School is taking part in a mobile phone 
recycling run by the Sustainable Coastlines Charitable Trust to help protect our that 
coastlines. See information below:  

 

Rummage around for those unwanted mobile phones to 

donate to Sustainable Coastlines Mobile Phone Appeal. 
Each year at least 8 million Tonnes of plastic ends up in our oceans, the equivalent 

of a full garbage truck every minute. 

With ñBeat Plastic Pollutionò as the theme for this yearôs World Environment day, we 
ask for your support by bringing into school any unwanted mobile phones you may 
have and dropping them into the collection box located at the school office. 
  

Phones collected help raise funds for Sustainable Coastlines ï a multi ward wining 
NZ Charity run by a small team of hard working staff and volunteers. Their mission is 
to inspire, educate and enable others to look after the natural places we love ï our 
beaches and waterways. 
 

Our school also benefits by gaining valuable rewards from the Mobile Phones we 
collect. 

 

 

  



 

Message from the Public Health Nurse 
 

 



 

  



 

Greenpark PTA Notices 

Money Jar Fundraiser 

Thank you to all those that supported our Money Jar Fundraiser. We raised 

$2390.50, which will all be going towards our exciting new playground.  

 

SCHOOL DISCO 

REMINDER ï LAST DAY TO PURCHASE TICKETS FOR THE SCHOOL DISCO ï 

THURSDAY 14 JUNE  

Who: Greenpark School Students 
Cost: $4 per student 
Theme: Glow in the Dark / Fluro 
Where: School Hall 
When: Friday 15 June 2018 
Year Levels 0-3: 5:30-6:45pm 
Year Levels 4-6: 7:00-8:30pm 

Tickets can be purchased on Kindo or via cash in a named envelope with the correct 
change and placed in the green payment box at the school office. NO EFTPOS.  

Tickets will then come home with the students on Friday afternoon of the disco. 

This event is for students of Greenpark School only.  

 

 



 

Check out what we have been up to! 

 



 

 

 
 


